
This website is provided as a public service by the Quonochontaug Central 
Beach Fire District. The Fire District makes no warranty as to the accuracy, 
completeness or currency of the information posted.   All Bulletin and other 
postings by individuals represent the views and opinions of the poster 
alone and do not constitute the opinion or endorsement of the Fire 
District.  The Fire District disclaims any responsibility for any errors or 
omissions in, or for results obtained from the use of, the materials on this 
site.  The user assumes all risk of using these materials and is responsible 
for verifying their accuracy. 
  
	


